
i HANDS
of St. Lucie Countyi

October 2, 2012

John Lanza, MD

2100 Nebraska Avenue

Fort Pierce, Florida 34950

Dear Dr. Lanza,

Please accept this brief letter as a gesture of our gratitude for your

support of our patients here at the HANDS of St. Lucie County Clinic.

Your evaluative and surgical support have been invaluable in the success

of bringing healthcare to those citizens of St. Lucie County that have

been affected by our current state of affairs. We appreciate your

continued support.

Sincerely,

imes A. Roberts, MD

Medical Director
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